
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ms Sue McIntosh 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO 630 
Canberra 
ACT 
2601 

 
02 October 2012 

 
In-Strict-Confidence 

 
Dear Ms McIntosh, 
 
Submission in response to draft decision [2012] IASC 106d 
 
It is disappointing that the IASC, at the first hint of legal challenge, have failed to uphold the courage of its 
convictions and enforce the termination of the code share arrangement between Qantas and South African Airways 
as previously decided in 2011. The IASC have failed in its mandate to act in the best interest of the public and as a 
result the public will be subject to an unfair monopolistic arrangement that will cost them millions of dollars over the 
at least the next two years and probably longer. 
 
I feel that having failed in their duty to act in the best interests of the public the Board of the IASC should resign and 
request that the Minister appoint a Board that is better suited to the interest and expectations of the public. 
 
As this submission is made in strict confidence I request that my name, address and contact details be redacted in 
should this submission be published. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 


